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Hello,

I, among others, would like to voice opposition against  the Transit Mix Concrete's application of #2017-049. The
proposed quarry would greatly  disturb some important wildlife habitat that many specialist species rely on in this region,
and could pollute water sources trickling down from these foothills. Of important note is the endangered Spotted Owl
which nests sparingly in this region, and anything we can do to conserve this species should be given special attention
too.

Thank you for taking this email into consideration

David Tonnessen, student
5230 Sevenoaks Dr
719-309-8572
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